NEWS RELEASE
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Public invited to review draft Procedure Bylaw

Want to learn what a Procedure Bylaw is? Attend an upcoming information
session

Summary

The City of Nanaimo has completed a draft of a new Council Procedure Bylaw. Residents interested in learning
about the proposed bylaw are invited to an information session on Tuesday, August 28 from 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm in
the Beban Park Social Centre.

This information session will provide an opportunity for members of the public to provide input on areas of the
bylaw that can be edited and will aim to explain why some portions are required under the Community Charter, or
any other legislation. Copies of the proposed bylaw will be presented at the session for information and feedback.

For more information, please visit www.nanaimo.ca/goto/engagement.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent Municipal Government.

Key Points

e This session is an opportunity for the public to learn more about the Procedure Bylaw, to understand how it
works and why we have it.
e The session will be held August 28 from 4:30-7:30 pm in the Beban Park Social Centre, 2300 Bowen Road.

Quotes

"The current bylaw was adopted in 2007 and has had three amendments made using recommendations from a
governance review conducted in 2013. We decided a good approach to incorporating identified areas of
improvements and further recommendations from the governance review would be to completely rewrite the
bylaw."

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk
City of Nanaimo
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Continued... Public invited to review draft Procedure Bylaw

Contact:

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk

City of Nanaimo
250-755-4494
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2N8yZle
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